
Dear Members, 

I hope that you all 

have wintered well, 

whether that was up 

here or down    south 

somewhere much 

warmer.   

The outlook for the 

next couple of weeks 

doesn’t look great, 

some high 30’s and 

maybe a couple days 

in the low 40’s.  I will 

be back in the      

golf-shop starting 

Friday March 15th.  

If you need anything 

please feel free to stop 

out or call me at the 

shop , 453-3350. 

I have attached along 

with the newsletter, a 

schedule of events for 

the 2019 season. 

These are dates that 

we have so far, and if 

we add anything I will 

notify you or those 

dates.  If you are   

planning on holding an 

event at Scenic, 

please contact me to 

secure a date for the 

2019 season. 

In the meantime we 

look forward to         

another great golf   

season at Scenic Golf 

& Country Club.   

I hope the weather 

makes a drastic turn 

for the better, see you 

on the first tee!    

God Bless,  

Michael Guza 

 

 

No Signs of Golf quite yet! 

Grounds Report- 

For the most part, 

as we have seen so 

far, the course has 

come through the 

winter in very good 

condition.  We have 

a few areas of trees 

we removed to clean 

up and of course the 

willow trees to take 

care of.   

We had planned to 

start on some tiling 

a n d  d r a i n a g e      

projects around 

holes #1, #2, & #8 

this winter but is 

was pushed to early 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST- 

 

*Golf-Shop will open on Friday March 

15th.  Hours will be 10:00am-4:00pm 

until April 1st. 

*Cart Barns will be open in late March.  

I plan on getting club carts out of      

storage the last week of March, weather 

depending. 

*The Restaurant will open on Monday 

April 15th with a limited menu until May 

1st. 

*I will have specials on club regripping 

and spikes for your shoes.  Please    

contact me to have your equipment 

checked and taken care of for the    

season 

 

March Golf-Shop Hours- 

 

Monday      10:00am-4:00pm 

Tuesday     10:00am-4:00pm 

Wednesday 10:00am-4:00pm 

Thursday   10:00am-4:00pm 

Friday        10:00am-4:00pm 

Saturday    10:00am-4:00pm 

Sunday      Closed 

(Hours will change with weather) 

 

this spring.    

We have added a 

couple pieces of new 

equipment and had 

some others worked 

on and have them 

ready to go for the 

season. 


